
January 18, 2024 

Capital Regional District 
625 Fisgard Street 
PO Box 1000 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 2S6 

Attention: Capital Regional District (CRD) Board of Directors 

Dear Chair Plant and Board Members: 

Re: Retention of Bollards on all CRD Regional Trails 

At the January 16, 2024 regular meeting of Council, Council considered a notice of motion from 
Councillor Brown regarding the retention of bollards on all CRD Regional Trails.  

After some discussion, Council passed the following motion: 

“THAT a letter be sent to the Capital Regional District requesting the retention of bollards on all 
regional trails for safety reasons.” 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 
TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 

Elena Bolster 
Deputy Corporate Officer 

cc: CRD Parks 
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